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30" November 2020

Dear Colleagues,

ELECTION OF NATIONAL REPRESENTATIVE POSITIONS - 2020

e CWU Young Workers Committee

Further to LTB 525/20 dated 5™ November 2020, please find below ballot results for the above named

Delegations.

CWU YOUNG WORKERS COMMITTEE - POSTAL CONSTITUENCY

EASTERN REGION

Adam Aucote Eastern No 3 15,751
Reece Scane South Central Postal 44,253 *Elected

The branch analysis for the above ballot results are attached to this LTB.

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Kearns
Senior Deputy General Secretary
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